
December 29, 2011 

 

RE: Interstate 5 Columbia River Crossing  

Record of Decision Notice of Availability 

  

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

On December 7, 2011, the Federal Highway Administration and Federal Transit Administration 

signed a record of decision for the Columbia River Crossing project. The signed document 

finalizes the environmental review process, formally identifies the federal agencies’ selected 

alternative for the CRC (a replacement Interstate 5 bridge with light rail) and allows final design 

and construction planning to proceed. 

 

Enclosed please find the Notice of Availability for the Columbia River Crossing project record 

of decision. The notice is published to inform interested parties that the record of decision has 

been signed and how to access it. You are receiving this letter because you commented on the 

CRC Final Environmental Impact Statement. 

 

As the project moves forward, CRC will continue to engage the community and local agencies in 

refining project designs and planning for construction. If you have any questions or would like 

more information, please contact the CRC project office at 866-396-2726. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Heather Wills  

CRC Environmental Manager 

 

 

Encl: Notice of Availability for the Interstate 5 Columbia River Crossing Record of Decision 

Cc:    Project Controls 


